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Enquiries Please Contact; ... JohnKersnovski .. |RNumber: £239/2
JK.AL

Phone; (07) 4162 6204
31 July 2008

Redistribution Committee of Queensland
GPO Box 2590
BRISBANE Q 4001

Dear Members
RE: Kingaroy Shire — Objection to being placed in proposed Maranoa
| refer to Councils letter of objection dated 19 July 2006, IR 253867 JK:AL..

We have now examined submissions objecting to the Redistribution Committee of
Queenslands draft proposal on your website. We note with dismay that a number of these
submissions although recognising the Kingaroy Shire’s affinity and ties with the Wide Bay
region, suggést that the Shire now be included in the proposed division of Wright.

We reiterate that we have significant linkages to the east and offer a strong recommendation
that the Kingaroy Shire be located in the proposed Wide Bay division for the reasons
enunciated in our submission. Certainly, Kingaroy has very few if any linkages with the
proposed division of Wright to the north of the Shire and particularly not with the Gladstone,
Mount Morgan, Emerald, Barcaldine, Longreach and Winton areas.

We offer these comments to assist in your considerations.

Yours faithfully

J.Kersnovski .
Chief Exepytiv_e Officer




